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	PRESS RELEASE


Most inspected traders sold beer to juveniles in South Bohemia

(České Budějovice, April 30, 2019) In April, the Czech Trade Inspection Authority of the South Bohemian Region and Vysočina Region carried out an extraordinary inspection aimed at compliance with the ban on the sale of alcoholic beverages to juveniles. CTIA officers carried out the total of 6 inspections with the participation of juveniles. In 4 cases, the sale of canned draft beer or lager beer to persons under 18 was found.
Specifically, these were grocery stores located in Lipno nad Vltavou, Batelov and Horní Cerekev. In addition, a single inspection revealed the sale of counterfeited toys as well as provision of incorrect information to consumers about the prices of products offered and shortcomings in the requested bill of purchase.
In one case, inspectors imposed an on-the-spot fine amounting to CZK 10,000. The other breaches will be resolved in administrative proceedings. It is possible to impose a fine amounting up to CZK 1,000,000 for the sale of alcoholic beverages to juveniles. 
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